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September 10, 2012 

 
 

 

 

Student Activities: 

Procedures, Procedures!  That is what is taking place at Kelley Elementary.  Students have spent 

the last 3 weeks getting in a routine and they are adjusting to school routines. 

 

August 30
th

 and 31
st
  

Kindergarten students participated in the Gingerbread Unit.  Students walked around the school 

in search of their missing gingerbread and reviewed where people and locations were in the 

school.  

 

Sept 4
th

 -7
th

   

1
st
 and 2

nd
 grade teachers completed TPRI (Texas Primary Reading Inventory) testing on 

students.   

 

Sept 25
th 

Kelley Picture Day is quickly approaching.  Students will get to look their best and put on their 

best smiles.
 

     

 

Teacher Activities: 

August 21
st
 -24

th
 

The Kelley Staff was busy getting ready for the first day of school.  The staff attended workshop 

on beginning of school plans, PDAS, Bullying, FERPA and various other items.  Registration 

was held on Wednesday and students were able to meet their teachers.  Busy, Busy, week! 

 

August 23
rd

  

The Kelley Staff attended the Sweetwater Road Show and attended several workshops.  The staff 

was able to gain some valuable information that they could use in their classrooms.  

 

September 3, 2012  

The Kelley Teachers worked on disaggregating data and planning for the upcoming year.   

  

Things to Come: 

October 5
th

 - Grandparents Day 

October 1-5 Kindergarten TPRI & PreK Scholastic Testing 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 Sept         

PreK 93         

Kindergarten 88         

1st Grade 80         

2nd  83         

Total 344         


